
Help improve care for 
young people awaiting 
face-to-face or telehealth 
mental health services.
Black Dog Institute is exploring the 
potential of low-cost, evidence-based 
digital interventions as a stepping-stone 
while young people await care. We’re 
now inviting General Practitioners to 
participate in an online survey (30 mins 
long) and share your experiences to help 
find solutions to this worsening issue. 

Take the While We Wait survey today 
and be reimbursed for your time.
Questions? Email belinda.parker@blackdog.org.au

Wait times for  
mental health 
services are at 
a national crisis 
— especially for 
young people


